
[Notice] Change in course of pedestrian traffic due to 

21 KOMCEE second phase construction 

  

 

 Due to the exterior construction, there will be a change in the course of 

pedestrian traffic as follows. (The route is subject to change in case of rain.) 

 

May 10 – May 17 (tentative) 8:00 -10:00, 15:00 -17:00 (See map 1) 

The route from Day Care Center to Communication Plaza and Campus Plaza  

 

May 12 – June 30 (tentative) 8:00 -10:00, 15:00 -17:00 (See map 2) 

The main street lined with ginkgo trees (between Communication Plaza and the 

east side of Bldg. 8)  

Be warned that vehicles will be passing through Bldg. 8, in front of Disability 
Services Office. 

 

 There may be loud noises on campus during construction as well as pedestrian 

traffic regulation. In order to ensure utmost safety and security, continuous efforts 

will be taken to suppress as much noise as possible. 

  

 Your cooperation and understanding are greatly appreciated. 
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The route will be changed as below from May 10 to May 17(8:00 ‒ 10:00, 15:00 -17:00) (tentative).  

There will be pedestrian traffic regulation near the construction site. 

Be warned that vehicles will be passing through Bldg. 8, in front of Disability Services Office. 

from May 12 to June 30 (8:00 ‒ 10:00, 15:00 -17:00) (tentative). 


